
ASSOCIATION OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO
INSURANCE COMPANIES

Effect of Board of Inland Revenue
Closures on Approval of Annuities!

The Association of Trinidad and Tobago Insurance

Companies (ATTIC) wishes to advise members of the

public that the closures of the offices of the Board of Inland

Revenue (Port of Spain and San Fernando) have resulted in

delays in the approval of Annuity Policies.

We do apologise for any inconvenience experienced by

customers awaiting approvals and hope for a speedy

resolution to the existing situation.


